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Agenda Items: 
 

• Currently there is a surge in COVID cases, therefore faculty should 
be flexible with the students. 

• Student Research Symposium which is currently scheduled as an 
onsite conference, April 22, 2022, there may be a potential need to 
pivot to virtual. 

• Currently the Student Research Fund has been depleted. 
• The timetable for reviews has been moved up and encourages faculty 

to get their applications submitted before the deadline. 


